## **Dina Gotowala**

From:

Diane Marcinowski

Sent:

Wednesday, August 03, 2016 9:33 AM

To:

Dina Gotowala

Subject:

FW: resignation

Also, Megan Mondo at Bradley was asked by Mario if she wanted her old position back she said no, she was not coming back. I guess this is a resignation also.

----Original Message----

From: Salvatore Giannotti

Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 9:26 AM

To: Diane Marcinowski

Subject: FW:

Hi Diane,

below is Pam Gilberts resignation.

Thanks, Sal

Salvatore Giannotti
Assistant Food Service Director
Derby Public Schools
sgiannotti@derbyps.org
Office 203-516-4066
Cell 203-464-0445

From: Pam [pamela-gilbert@att.net] Sent: Friday, July 29, 2016 2:44 PM

To: Salvatore Giannotti

Subject:

Today's date is July 29, 2016.

I will not be returning to the food service department for Derby Public Schools this upcoming school year 2016-2017.

Sincerely, Pam Gilbert

Sent from my iPhone